

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

P.O. BOX 725 FITZWILLIAM, NH 03447 (603) 585-7723 Fax: (603) 585-7744

email: fitzwilliamnh@ptcnh.net

September 23, 2009

Marsha Dickenson

President, Woodbrook Camp and Tennis Club PO Box 505 Fitzwilliam, NH 03447

Re: 911 numbering of Woodbrook

Dear Mrs. Dickenson,

We have just heard from Susan Merritt, E9-1-1 Field Representative, that the collection of data at Woodbrook has been completed. She is in the process of putting together a map for our review. She states that she has looked at the spacing between the driveways and even though the lots are 30 to 50 feet wide, many of the driveways are very close together. She is recommending using a 10 foot increment to renumber all properties in Woodbrook. This would, of course, change all the addresses in Woodbrook but would allow space to comfortably address all the lots while providing accurate distance information with regard to the house numbers for emergency responders.

We will be discussing this over the next few weeks and would like to know if you have any input that we should consider before making a final decision. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

thomas F. Parker, Chairman

Carmen M. Yon

Susan S. Silverman

Board of Selectmen